
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A CALL TO OPEN BIBLE CHURCHES AND MINISTERS 
 

The Unity Commission of Open Bible Churches condemns excessive and abusive 
force, racial profiling, and discriminatory acts of all kinds done by law 
enforcement or other authorities. The Unity Commission of OBC stands with 
families like that of George Floyd, Breonna Taylor, and David McAfee in an act of 
solidarity. We also stand with and support law enforcement officers who uphold 
the law of the land and treat all people with equal respect. We believe in the love 
of God that is taught and demonstrated by Jesus Christ. For that reason, we call 
ministers and all other people who consider Open Bible Churches home to exercise 
their voices of leadership as they walk in unity and love towards all, to pray for 
peace, and to pray for wisdom and compassionate grace for our leaders. Whenever 
possible, may Open Bible people assume responsibility to act as peacemakers in 
difficult situations.  

“God blesses those who work for peace, for they will be called the children of God” 

(Matthew 5:9, NLT). 
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